
 
 

 
 
 

Date: 2024-06-27  

 

Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: H8N60156A; Granted on 05/16/2024 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We regret to inform you that we have submitted the wrong Test Report (CBSD Test 
Logs)_rev exhibit to the filing. There was a typo for the MaxEIRP setting shown on the 
CBSD Test logs report. This is purely an administrative error and there is no re-testing 
involved or needed with the revised exhibit.  
 
To prevent misunderstanding to the public, we would like to request the FCC to supersede 
the exhibit described below: 
 

Original New Change 

Test Report (CBSD Test Logs)_rev Test Report (CBSD Test Logs)_rev 2 "maxEirp": 19.0 (Page 85) is 

modified to “maxEIRP”: 22.0 

(Page 96 of revised exhibit) 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 
Jack Po, Manager 
Askey Computer Corp 
Tel: 886 2 2228-7588 #18734  
Fax: 886 2 3234-9340 
E-mail: jackpo@askey.com 

 


